Second Bright 74 Study Open House June 22

Posted On June 16, 2016

Share This:

By Mike Perleberg



(https://eaglecountryonline.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/brights-74-study-logo-12182015.jpg)

(Bright, Ind.) – A second public meeting concerning the Bright 74 Study will happen next week.

The OKI Regional Council of Government's Bright 74 Study takes a look at ways to improve transportation access in the Bright area. One of the ideas floated is a possible new connector road between Bright and Interstate 74 in West Harrison, but study leaders have stressed that is only one potential option.

A public open house on the study will be held Wednesday, June 22 from 4:00 until 7:00 p.m. at East Central High School's Performing Arts Center.

OKI held the first open house in February

(http://eaglecountryonline.com/local-article/bright-74-study-does-area-have-transportation-problem-take-a-survey/). Surveys taken there and online led to some interesting findings concerning the Bright 74 Study. Read about the findings released in April http://eaglecountryonline.com/local-article/bright-74-study-survey-results-revealed-next-open-house-june-22/).

RELATED STORIES:

Bright 74 Study Survey Results Revealed; Next Open House June 22 (http://eaglecountryonline.com/local-article/bright-74-study-survey-results-revealed-next-open-house-june-22/)

Bright 74 Study: Does Area Have Transportation Problem? Take A Survey (http://eaglecountryonline.com/local-article/bright-74-study-does-area-have-transportation-problem-take-a-survey/)







© 2016 Wagon Wheel Broadcasting. (http://eaglecountryonline.com/) All rights reserved Eagle Country 99.3 | 20 East High Street | Lawrenceburg, Indiana 47250 Business Phone 812-537-0944| Studio Toll Free 888-537-9724 | Fax 812-537-5735 EEO Public File (http://eaglecountryonline.com/eeo-report/)